
AUGUST 22, 2005 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT
MARK MAZZAFERRO (707) 649-5462
                    
CITY TO HOLD INFORMATIONAL MEETING ON DOWNTOWN PARKING
 

VALLEJO – City of Vallejo staff will be holding an informational meeting to present a summary
and recommendations on parking impacts as summarized in the Final Environmental Impact
Report prepared for the draft Downtown Specific Plan.

The meeting is open to the public and will be held from 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. Monday, August 29,
2005 at the Joseph Room, JFK Library, 505 Santa Clara St., Vallejo.

For more information on the meeting, please contact Paul Jensen at (415) 479-9438 or via e-
mail at jensenaicp@aol.com; or John Bunch at (707) 648-4326.
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